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                                           If you are in grade nine, ten or eleven living in the Central Okanagan,  

                                           and are inspired by adventure, travel, experiencing another culture and  

                                           learning another language, you need to take advantage of an  

                                           opportunity of a lifetime.  Additionally, this is an opportunity to  

                                           develop lifelong leadership skills, build lasting friendships with young  

                                           people from around the world and become a global citizen. 

  

                                           To learn all about how you can enjoy a full academic year while  

                                           living in another country, you will want to attend a special meeting for 

you and your parents on September 14th at 6:30 pm at Kelowna Secondary School to learn all 

about the opportunity. 

 

 

 
  

 



  
  

 

                                               View on https://youtu.be/pbTJ3z4B4Iw

 


